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	VPK Providers Who Receive Advance Payments

	

	Important Information for the 2016-2017 VPK Program Year

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The Coalition wants to be sure each provider is paid correctly for the VPK program.  Below are the dates that will ensure you receive timely payments for your students.

	 
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Descriptions
	
	
	
	Due Dates
	
	Payment Dates

	If you school starts in August and you 
	
	July 25, 2016
	
	August 10, 2016

	anticipate asking for advance payments.  We
	
	
	
	

	must have your class roster, and all 
	
	
	
	

	signed Certificates of Enrollments (COE).
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	If your school starts in September and you
	
	August 10, 2016
	
	September 1, 2016

	anticipate asking for advance payments.
	
	
	
	

	We must have your class roster, and all 
	
	
	
	

	signed Certificates of Eligibility (COE).
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Each successive months advance payments 
	
	10th day of the month 
	
	1st of the month

	will be calculated on those children for whom 
	
	
	
	

	a Certificate of Eligibility (COE) was received 
	
	
	
	

	by the 10th day of the month.  If this is a non-school day, we need the COE before the 10th.
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Note:  Only those children listed on the roster, for which a completed COE has been received,

	will be included in the advance payment.  All other payments will be processed the following month.  This could mean waiting for payment until October.

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Rosters:  The original VPK classroom rosters should be retained by the provider.  During the school year, the only time an updated roster is required is when the provider is transferring a child from one classroom to another or requested by the VPK enrollment office.  Rosters may be scanned and submitted electronically, faxed (Fax #: 850-466-3783), or brought into the Coalition office.  It is not recommended that you mail the roster in as you will not be able to confirm delivery.

	Terminations:  For terminations, the provider must submit in writing the child’s name accompanied by the reason for termination to the VPK enrollment office.  You may also mark a “T” on your attendance sheet and list the reason for the termination.


